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DOC20/1323210 
Jim Betts 
Planning Secretary 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
Attn: Shiraz Ahmed 
 
23 December 2020 
 
Dear Mr Ahmed 
 
Alex Avenue Public School (SSD 9368): Submission of Notification of 
Commencement of Operation of Stage 1a in accordance with Condition D1 
 
I refer to Alex Avenue Public School approved on the 21st May 2020 and Alex Avenue 
PS Mod 3 – Staging approved on 20th December 2020. 
 
In accordance, with condition D1 of the Development Consent and SSD Modification 
3, the Department of Education would like to notify the Department of Planning, 
Industry and Environment of our intention to commence operation of Stage 1a on 28th 
January 2021.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Jim Lewis 
Project Director 
Schools Infrastructure NSW 
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